
  and 1065 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): --
{and} besides, doubtless, at least, yet.[ql

  and 2534 # kaige {kah'-ee-gheh}; from 2532 and 1065; and at
least (or even, indeed): -- {and}, at least.[ql

  Arabia 0688 # Arabia {ar-ab-ee'-ah}; of Hebrew origin [6152];
Arabia , a region of Asia: -- {Arabia}.[ql ***. arage. See 686
and 1065.[ql

  at 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): -- and
besides, doubtless, {at} least, yet.[ql

  at 2534 # kaige {kah'-ee-gheh}; from 2532 and 1065; and at
least (or even, indeed): -- and, {at} least.[ql

  be 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man), no
doubt, perhaps, so {be}, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  be 1489 # eige {i'-gheh}; from 1487 and 1065; if indeed,
seeing that, unless, (with negative) otherwise: -- if (so {be}
that, yet).[ql

  besides 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): -- and
{besides}, doubtless, at least, yet.[ql

  but 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay {but}, yea doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql

  doubt 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
no {doubt}, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  doubtless 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): -- and
besides, {doubtless}, at least, yet.[ql

  doubtless 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767
and 1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea {doubtless} (rather,
verily).[ql

  else 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487, 1161,
and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- (or) {else},
 if (not, otherwise), otherwise.[ql

  haply 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- {haply}, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
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687.[ql

  how 3386 # metige {may'-tig-eh}; from 3385 and 1065; not at
all then, i.e. not to say (the rather still): -- {how} much more.
[ql

  if 1489 # eige {i'-gheh}; from 1487 and 1065; if indeed,
seeing that, unless, (with negative) otherwise: -- {if} (so be
that, yet).[ql

  if 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487, 1161,
and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- (or) else,
{if} (not, otherwise), otherwise.[ql

  least 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): -- and
besides, doubtless, at {least}, yet.[ql

  least 2534 # kaige {kah'-ee-gheh}; from 2532 and 1065; and at
least (or even, indeed): -- and, at {least}.[ql

  man 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
{man}), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  manner 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) {manner}
(of man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  more 3386 # metige {may'-tig-eh}; from 3385 and 1065; not at
all then, i.e. not to say (the rather still): -- how much {more}.
[ql

  much 3386 # metige {may'-tig-eh}; from 3385 and 1065; not at
all then, i.e. not to say (the rather still): -- how {much} more.
[ql

  nay 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- {nay} but, yea doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql

  nevertheless 2544 # kaitoige {kah'-ee-toyg-eh}; from 2543 and
1065; and yet indeed, i.e. although really: -- {nevertheless},
though.[ql

  no 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
{no} doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  not 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487, 1161,
and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- (or) else,
if ({not}, otherwise), otherwise.[ql

  of 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
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less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner ({of} man),
no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  or 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487, 1161,
and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- ({or}) else,
 if (not, otherwise), otherwise.[ql

  otherwise 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487,
1161, and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- (or)
else, if (not, otherwise), {otherwise}.[ql

  otherwise 1490 # ei de me(ge) {i deh may'-(gheh)}; from 1487,
1161, and 3361 (sometimes with 1065 added); but if not: -- (or)
else, if (not, {otherwise}), otherwise.[ql

  perhaps 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, {perhaps}, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  rather 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea doubtless ({rather},
verily).[ql

  so 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man), no
doubt, perhaps, {so} be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  so 1489 # eige {i'-gheh}; from 1487 and 1065; if indeed,
seeing that, unless, (with negative) otherwise: -- if ({so} be
that, yet).[ql

  that 1489 # eige {i'-gheh}; from 1487 and 1065; if indeed,
seeing that, unless, (with negative) otherwise: -- if (so be
{that}, yet).[ql

  then 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
no doubt, perhaps, so be, {then}, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  therefore 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, {therefore}, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  though 2544 # kaitoige {kah'-ee-toyg-eh}; from 2543 and 1065;
and yet indeed, i.e. although really: -- nevertheless, {though}.
[ql

  truly 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
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no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, {truly}, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  verily 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea doubtless (rather,
{verily}).[ql

  what 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, ({what}) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  wherefore 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
{wherefore}. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  yea 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, {yea} doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql

  yet 1065 # ge {gheh}; a primary particle of emphasis or
qualification (often used with other particles prefixed): -- and
besides, doubtless, at least, {yet}.[ql

  yet 1489 # eige {i'-gheh}; from 1487 and 1065; if indeed,
seeing that, unless, (with negative) otherwise: -- if (so be
that, {yet}).[ql
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